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Wendy Collard

From: Lynne Adamson
Sent: Friday, 24 February 2023 04:09 p.m.
To:
Subject: LGOIMA Response
Attachments: RTO Funding Summary Sheet.pdf; RTO Funding _ J Evans LGOIMA response.pdf

Kia ora  
I refer to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) (LGOIMA) request received on 25 
January 2023 in which you requested: 
“During October/November 21, Tourist organisations capable of increasing tourism to Dunedin under the Regional 
Tourist grants provided by MBIE to Dunedin for a total sum greater than $NZ1,000,000.  One of the conditions of the 
grants subsequent to the events planned by applicants and funded by the RTO grants was to provide the DCC with a 
complete report on the success or failure of the event to achieve the increase in tourism the MBIE grant was devised 
to achieve. 
Please provide under the LGOIMA act, the number of groups to which a grant was provided; the number of reports 
the RTO required; the number of reports that grantees provided subsequently and copies of those reports. 
Please also advise the sum MBIE provided to Dunedin. 
What part of that was used to promote regional tourism.” 
Please find below our response, for your ease this is provided under each question: 
 

1. The number of groups to which a grant was provided 
There were 8 funding grants approved.  Please see the attached table. 
 

2. The number of reports the RTO required 
There will be 8 funding grant reports due back.  As these are lodged after the event has taken place, three 
reports have not been submitted yet. 
 

3. The number of reports that grantees provided subsequently and copies of those reports. 
There are five reports attached for your information. 
 

4. The sum MBIE provided to Dunedin 
Enterprise Dunedin was provided $808,147, which was distributed under a contestable funding scheme. 
 

5. What part of that was used to promote regional tourism. 
All funding was used to promote regional tourism. 
 

In addition, we would like to advise that a report on the Event Fund Grants will be presented to the Dunedin City 
Council Economic Development Committee at the meeting to be held on Monday 6 March 2023.  The agenda will be 
available on the following page of the Dunedin City Council website https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/council-
meetings/agendas-and-minutes  
 
Information such as names and contact details have been withheld under section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA to protect the 
privacy of natural persons. 
 
Information including financial and future plans have been withheld under section 7(2)(b)(ii) of LGOIMA to protect 
information where making the information available would likely unreasonably prejudice the commercial position of 
the person who supplied or who is subject of the information. 

 
As we have withheld some information, you are advised that you have the right to seek a review by the Office of the 
Ombudsman. 
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Ngā mihi 

 
Lynne 
 
Lynne Adamson 
MANA WHAKAHAERE KAIRURUKU/GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER 
GOVERNANCE GROUP 

P  03 477 4000  |   E lynne.adamson@dcc.govt.nz  

Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 




































































